

Neston Primary School

Church Rise Neston, Corsham Wiltshire SN13 9SX

2: 01225 810478

e.mail: admin@neston.wilts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Pam Evans B.A. (Hons) PGCE

Where Learning Adventures Begin...

June 8th 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

We have made a booking to take the children from current Year 5 on a residential visit to Stackpole in Pembroke from Monday 19th November – Friday 23rd November 2018.

Stackpole is ideally situated with stunning views and well equipped classrooms and rooms with sweeping views of fields and farmland. There is plenty of space to play ball games outside, make bug homes and have camp fires, as well as a large hall for games in the evening.

The children will travel to Stackpole by coach, leaving Neston at 8.30am on Monday 19th November and arrive back at school by 4.30pm on Friday 23rd November 2018.

The full cost of the residential visit will be £265.11 which includes transport, board & lodging. Ideally, we would like <u>all</u> children to take part in the visit. If this is likely to be a problem, please do not hesitate to come and talk to us.

- 1st Payment £44.19 due by 22nd June
- 2nd Payment of £44.19 due by 20th July
- 3rd Payment of £44.19 due by 24th August
- 4th Payment of £44.19 due by 21st September
- 5th Payment of £44.19 due by 19th October
- Final Payment of £44.19 due by 9th November

This trip is set up to be paid for via ParentPay. Please activate your accounts, if you haven't already done so, to pay. A consent tick box will also appear for you to tick.

If you anticipate any problems meeting this cost please speak in confidence to Mrs Evans, or the school office.

Yours sincerely

Pam Evans





